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2009 Blessing of the Fleet 

The 41st annual “Blessing of the Shrimp and Pleasure Boat Fleet” will be held Sunday May 3, at 2:00 on the Clear Creek Channel, along the Kemah Boardwalk. Colorfully decorated shrimp boats and pleasure craft will file past the Cadillac “Authentic Mexican Restaurant” where they will be blessed by the officiating priest and minister.

Hurricane Ike took a devastating toll on our area especially the local shrimpers.  Their livelihood was directly affected and many have yet to recover.  Therefore, our main focus this year will be to help them in their recovery efforts.  Bring your family and friends down to the Kemah Boardwalk to witness the festive boats and colorful crews as they parade down the channel in celebration of this time honored tradition.  Whether you enter your boat or just enjoy the parade, this is one event that you won’t want to miss! 
"Visit http://www.kemah.net/ to download an entry form or pick one up in person at the following locations: Kemah Boardwalk Marina (281-334-2284), Captain Henry’s Seafood Market (281-334-4034), Kemah Visitor Center (281-334-3181), or Kemah City Hall (281- 334-1611).
For additional information contact: Tom Hults - Chairman (713-545-5246).
